
CIRCULAR

Grade: Pre-Nursery

DPSG67/CIR/0071/2023-24 Date: 6thNovember 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

In light of the recent development regarding the severe deterioration of the air quality,

the Office of Deputy Commissioner of Gurugram has declared that all Pre-School,

Pre-Primary and Primary classes (Pre-Nursery to Grade V) in physical form are ordered

to be discontinued from 7th of November 2023 until further notice in the Gurugram

district.

Keeping in mind that the little Dipsites are too young to attend online classes, we will

be providing them with home activities to keep our young learners engaged.

Please stay connected with us to receive any important information.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


